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Congratulations to our very successful agriculture students on their achievements at the Copper Coast 
Show held on Friday the 19th of August. Many students won their heats and we had excellent 
representation in the finals  of all three competitions. 
 

Results: 
1st - most professional team (sheep). 
1st - best handler (goats) - Brooke 
1st - best presented goat - Snowflake with Max as the handler. 
Thank you to Mr Smith for supplying the goats and coaching the students. Thanks Mrs Perry for your 
help and Jodie and Ash for transporting the stock. 
 
What a great achievement!  PORT BROUGHTON AREA SCHOOL 

12 East Terrace, Port Broughton SA 5522 

Phone  08 86352 105 

Fax   08 86352 507 

Website  www.pbas.sa.edu.au 

Email  dl.0741_info@schools.sa.edu.au 
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Dates to Remember 
 

Friday 2 September 
Student Free Day 
Monday 5 September 
School Closure Day 
Tuesday 6 to Friday 9 September 
Royal Adelaide Show - Goats and 
Sheep 
Monday 12 September 
9/10 Aqua Aerobics  
Friday 23 September 
SAPSASA Athletics - Adelaide 
Tuesday 27 September 
Footsteps R -6 
Wednesday 28 September 
Governing Council 
Friday 30 September  
Last day of Term 3 
Monday 17 October 
First day of  Term 4 
Monday 17 to Friday 21 October 
Bookfair 
Friday 21 October 
5/6 Basketball Finals 
Friday 28 October 
Alpha Performance - King Arthur 
Thursday 10 November 
Kindy Race around the School 
Year 8 Immunisation 
Friday 11 November 
Student Free Day 

Resilience ~ Success ~ Respect 

Our Agriculture students had a very successful outing at the Copper Coast Show. 
Congratulations to the students and thank you to Mr Smith and Mrs Perry. Next week 
they are attending the Royal Adelaide Show and I wish them all the very best.  
 
As we move into the warmer spring weather, the UV index increases and it is 
important that students wear hats during break times. All students will be required to 
wear a hat from week 8 (Monday 12 September). Hats are available for purchase at 
the front office. 
 
We are well into planning for 2023. The current year 10/11 students are involved in 
subject counselling to select their study options for next year. It is essential for the 
planning and budgeting processed that we know student numbers. Please let us know 
if you are aware of any other families looking to enrol in 2023. 
 
Good luck to all the Broughton-Mundoora netball and football teams in the finals. 
 
Joelene Anderson 
Principal 

 Ms Ingram’s 2/3 class 



 

 

Year 5/6 Basketball Competition   

Resilience ~ Success ~ Respect 

On Friday 26th August, our year 5/6 basketball team competed at 
the regional basketball finals in Kadina. The competition 
comprised of the top 2 schools from the Mid North, North Eastern, 
Northern Yorke Peninsula and Southern Yorke Peninsula. 
 

Our boys tried hard, worked well as a team and were successful in 
progressing to the State Country Basketball Championships next 
term. A fantastic achievement for all involved! 
 

Thanks to Benita Palmer, Carly Barnes and Priscilla Mildren for 
scoring. 
 

A very special thank you to past student Zac Noble for umpiring. It 
was great to have Zac return, he did an excellent job umpiring and 
we greatly appreciate him giving up his time. 
 
Game 1 – PBAS defeated Crystal Brook Primary School 19-4 
 

Game 2 – PBAS defeated Balaklava Primary School 22-10 
 

Game 3 – PBAS defeated Warooka Primary School 10-6 
 

Game 4 – PBAS lost to Kadina Memorial School 10-18 
 

Game 5 – PBAS defeated Minlaton District School 21-8 
 

Game 6 – PBAS Lost to Owen Primary School 14-10 
 

Game 7 – PBAS drew with St James 16-16 

Nharrangga Language   

 

Bianca Newchurch our ACEO (Aboriginal Community Education Officer)  visited some of our primary classes last week 
sharing a range of activities using the Nharrangga language. 
Students learnt how to play ‘Gagga wiri madda dhidna madda dhidna’ (head shoulders knees and toe, knees & toes) using 
the Nharrangga language which students picked up really quickly. 
Bianca visits our site fortnightly and we look forward to learning some more Nharrangga words on her next visit. 



 

 

 Book Week - Dreaming with Eyes Open 

Resilience ~ Success ~ Respect 



 

 

Book Week - Dreaming with Eyes Open   

Resilience ~ Success ~ Respect 



 

 

 Wear it Purple Day 

We raised $303 today for “Wear it Purple” day.  

Congratulations to the SRC for a great initiative and great cakes. 



 

 

School Notices   

Don’t forget that 

hats are to be worn 

in the yard, at all 

breaks from week 

8. They are available for purchase from 

the front office. 

$6 



 

 

 Term 3 Calendar and Canteen Roster 

Term 3 2022 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat/Sun 

Week 7 

5/9 
SCHOOL CLOSURE 
DAY 

6/9 
Adelaide Show 
Goats and Sheep 

7/9 
 
 

8/9 9/9 10/9, 11/9 

Week 8 

12/9 
9/10 Aqua 
Aerobics 

13/9 14/9 
 

15/9 16/9 17/9, 18/9 

Week 9 

19/9 20/9 21/9 22/9 23/9 
SAPSASA 
Athletics Adelaide 

24/9, 25/9 

Week 10 

26/9 27/9 
Footsteps R - 6 

28/9 
Governing Council 

29/9 30/9 
Last day of Term 3 

1/10, 2/10 

Week 1 

17/10 
Book Fair 
First day of Term 4 

18/10 19/10 20/10 21/10 
 
5/6 Basketball 
Finals 

22/10, 23/10 

CANTEEN  

MON WEEK 7 - 5/9 

Volunteer Needed 

 

Teresa Noble 

 

Volunteer Needed 

MON WEEK 8- 12/9 

Volunteer Needed 

 

Teresa Noble 

 

Volunteer Needed 

MON WEEK 9 - 19/9 

Volunteer Needed 

 

Teresa Noble 

 

Volunteer Needed 


